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MASS SCHEDULE 
Sunday           10:00 am 
Mon, Tues & Thurs   7:30 am 
Wed & Fri  6:00 pm 
Saturday   9:00 am 
Holy Days  Check Bulletin 
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE (Confession) 

Friday   5:30 pm 
Saturday   8:30 am 
Sunday   9:30 am 
 

Anytime by appointment. 
(Please call the office ) 

MARRIAGE 
Active registered parishioners should contact  
the Pastor at least six Months before the  
wedding date. 
 

BAPTISM 
Please call the  office. 
 

LAST SACRAMENTS AND SICK CALLS 
Please contact the office.  In an emergency    
requiring Extreme Unction or Viaticum please 
call 267-6123 
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Sacred Vestments 
 

     From "Liturgical 
Catechism" by Rev. M. S. 
Canon McMahon, 1930. 
Q. What is the origin of 
the liturgical vestments? 
A. The liturgical 
vestments, for the most 
part, have their origin in 
the ordinary civil dress 
worn in the Roman 
Empire in the early 
centuries of the Christian 
era. 
Q.  What movement gave 
rise to the distinction 
between the two 
costumes? 
A.  The gradual adoption 

in civil life of the close-fitting garments of the Goths, 
begun in Rome in the 6th and 7th centuries, and the 
conservatism of the church in rejecting that innovation. 
[comment: the author is referring to shirts and pants, 
considered barbarian clothing and not worn by the 
Romans until the time mentioned above] 
Q.  To what period may we date the development of 
the present-day vestments? 
A.  The present-day vestments, for the most part, are, 
in essential properties and constituents, the same as 
those developed between the 4th and 9th centuries. 
Q.  What is the great characteristic of that period? 
A.  The vestments began to be worn over the ordinary 
dress, and consequently came to be kept in the 
sacristy and to be put on immediately before the 
sacred functions. 
Q.  Was there at all times a special reverence shown 
to the vestments in which Holy Mass was offered up? 
A.  From early times, though the dress was identical, 
clerics were forbidden to wear the dress used at Mass 
in their ordinary social intercourse. 
     The Roman Missal directs the priest to put on his 
vestments in the sacristy and  process directly to the 
altar to celebrate Mass.  Following Mass he is directed 
by the Missal to return directly to the sacristy the by 
the same way in which he came.  The pastor has 
been very edified to see that those who occasionally 
(and for a good reason) go back into the sacristy to 
speak with the celebrant after Mass wait patiently until 
he has completed removing his vestments before 
doing so. This is one small way that we can help to 
recover the sense of the sacred, not only at our own 
parish, but with the aim of spreading it widely 
throughout the Church.  "His lord said to him: Well 
done, good and faithful servant: because thou hast 
been faithful over a few things, I will place thee over 
many things: enter thou into the joy of thy lord." (Mt. 
25:23) 

 MASS INTENTIONS  
FOR THE WEEK 

Mass Schedule: 
 

Sunday, Oct 9 - 21st Sunday after Pentecost  
 

            10:00 a.m.    Pro Populo 
 

Monday, Oct 10 - St. Francis Borgia, Confessor  
  

              7:30 a.m.    †Mary K. Gill   
 

Tuesday, Oct 11 - The Maternity of the Blessed 
          Virgin Mary  
 

              7:30 a.m.    Frances Sleighter  
 

Wednesday, Oct 12 - Feria 
 

              6:00 p.m.    †Marge Sorg  
 

Thursday, Oct 13 - St. Edward, King, Confessor 
 

              7:30 a.m.    Gwen Jones 
 

Friday, Oct 14 - St. Callistus I, Pope and Martyr  
 

              6:00 p.m.    †Katie Baumle 
 

Saturday, Oct 15 - St. Teresa, Virgin  
 

              9:00 a.m.    Sam Woenker 
 

Sunday, Oct 16 - 22nd Sunday after Pentecost  
 

            10:00 a.m.    Pro Populo 

Annual Bishop’s Appeal 
      We have received 70% towards our goal of 
$11,109. Thanks to all who have already given! For 
those who have not please prayerfully consider what 
you might be able to give. Pledge cards are available 
by the front entrance you may place them in the      
collection basket or mail. Any overage will go towards 
the new Church doors. Also we have the expense of 
new boilers for the Church which will cost approxi-
mately $25,000. The new boilers should be installed 
by the end of October of this year. There are more 
English ABA cards at the entrances. May God reward 
you!  

Sponsor of  
the Week: 
 

5221 S. Calhoun 
744-4062  

 

Serving      
  Sacred Heart 

& St. Henry 
since 1986 

 

SACRED HEART PARISH FINANCES 
 

10/02 Offertory $ 2,070.00  
Loose $ 111.35 
Year to Date Budgeted   $ 33,194.00 
Year to Date Actual   $ 26,661.35 
Surplus (Shortfall)  $  (6,532.65) 
Annual Bishop’s Appeal $ 5,910.00 

May God reward you! 



21st Sunday after Pentecost 

SUBMITTED ANNOUNCEMENTS - continued 
 

St. Henry’s Art Auction - Saturday, Oct 22nd 
     Everyone please join us for the St. Henry Art 
Auction coming up on Saturday, Oct. 22 in our 
handicap accessible gym. Everyone is invited to our 
wine tasting, hors d'oeuvrs and refreshments from 6-7 
PM. Mary Hilger will draw during the auction and will 
have her drawing auctioned off before the night is 
over. There will be a silent auction throughout and the 
live auction begins at 7 PM. Admission is $10 ahead 
of time and $12 at the door. Contact St. Henry at 447-
4100 or 704-6637 or sthenrychurch1947@gmail.com. 
 

Strengthening Marriages and Families  
Registration is now open for a day-long conference, 
"Strengthening Marriages and Families: Building a 
Christ-Centered Home," which takes place on 
November 12, 2016 at Bishop Luers High School. 
This symposium is an invitation to reflect on marriage, 
the family, parenting, and issues confronting spouses 
and families today. Featured speakers include Bishop 
Kevin C. Rhoades, President Ferril Sorenson, Chris 
Godfrey, John and Mary O'Callaghan, Jason Cook, 
Fred and Lisa Everett, and many more.  For more 
info, and to register, visit www.diocesefwsb.org/
family or call Helen Austgen at 574-234-0687. 
 

St Joseph's College, Rensselaer, IN - Scholarship 
Opportunities: 
     St. Katharine Drexel Grant:  $1,000 for students 
graduating from a Catholic high school or any Catholic 
student who provides a letter from their parish priest.  
     Presidential Scholarship: Two full-tuition 
scholarships will be awarded on the basis of 
competitions.  Apply and be accepted to SJC before 
Nov 27th or Jan 15th. Eligibility is required, and 
competition is by invitation only. 
     Thomas J. Huhn Scholarship:  A 4-year, full-
tuition, room and board competitive scholarship for 
Allen County residents or its contiguous counties. 
Apply and be accepted before January 31st.   
     For more information call SJC Admissions at 
800.447.8781 
 

St. Vincent de Paul - Project Thermal Underwear 
     “What you do for the least of my brothers and 
sisters, you do for me.”  
     The week of October 23-30 all St. Vincent de Paul 
Conferences in Allen County will be accepting 
donations from individuals, groups, and parishes for 
our “Project Underwear: Winter Warmth Week.”  We 
hope to order lots of white thermal underwear at bulk 
prices for the Jail Chaplains to distribute to indigent 
inmates.  YOU can help!  Make a check out to 
“SVDP—project underwear” and drop it in your 
collection basket, give it to your Vincentians or mail it 
to us at 1600 S. Calhoun St, FW 46802.  This is a 
good way to live the Corporal Works of Mercy-- 
visiting the imprisoned or clothing the naked--in this 
Year of Mercy. Thank you for helping us help others! 

The Rosary and the Liturgical Year 
The Rosary had its origin 
in the liturgical mentality 
of former ages. Even at 
the present time it is 
called "Mary's Psalter." 
There still are Catholics 
who consider the 150 Hail 
Marys a substitute for the 
150 psalms for those  
persons who neither have 

the time, the education, nor the opportunity to pray the 
Hours of the Divine Office. Thus "Mary's Psalter" is a 
shortened, simplified "breviary" — alongside the    
common Hour-prayer of the Church. — The Church's 
Year of Grace, Dr. Pius Parsch 
The Rosary is Christocentric setting forth the entire life 
of Jesus Christ, the passion, death, resurrection and 
glory. Of course, the Rosary honors and contemplates 
Mary too, and rightly so, for the same reason that the 
Liturgical Year does likewise: "Because of the mission 
she received from God, her life is most closely linked 
with the mysteries of Jesus Christ, and there is no one 
who has followed in the footsteps of the Incarnate 
Word more closely and with more merit than she"142 
(Mediator Dei). Meditation on this cycle of Joyful,    
Sorrowful, Glorious Mysteries makes the Rosary not 
only "a breviary or summary of the Gospel and of 
Christian life,"(Ingravescentibus malis) but also a com-
pendium of the Liturgical Year. Therewith the Rosary 
stands revealed as a dynamic teacher and nurturer of 
Christian faith, morality, and spiritual perfection,      
fostering in various ways faith, hope, charity, and the 
other virtues, and mediating special graces, all to the 
end that we may become more and more like unto 
Christ. — Mariology, Juniper B. Carol, O.F.M.     

SUBMITTED ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
Accountant 
     Bishop Luers High School is seeking an account-
ant. Job responsibilities will include assisting the    
business manager with reconciling bank statements, 
recording journal entries, balancing accounts receiva-
bles reports and transactions, preparing monthly     
accruals, auditing financial statements for month-end 
accuracy, attending monthly finance committee meet-
ings, working with tax forms and payroll, maintaining 
chart of accounts, assisting with billing and entry of 
tuition into Dayprex, etc. Candidates for this position 
must be willing to live and abide by the teachings of 
the Catholic Church and to support those teachings 
with our students. Bishop Luers, as a Catholic         
educational community, seeks to instill in each student 
dignity, respect and responsibility while helping all   
students grow spiritually, academically and socially. 


